








From: Truly Burton
To: Vogel, William
Cc: Madani, Mo
Subject: BASF Notice to Intervene/ Comment Letter re WRS Development’s Request for Declaratory Statement
Date: Monday, February 05, 2018 3:50:22 PM

Good afternoon, Justin. I noticed on the Florida Building Commission’s site, that this issue is

scheduled for the Commission’s consideration on February 13th, 2018.
 
From the Staff Analysis attached to the Item, it seems that the recommendation is to deny the
request. Given that posture, please leave the BASF’s letter on, as a Public Comment, rather than as a
petition to intervene .
 
I will check the agenda to see what final Action the Commission takes. If they choose to do something
else, other than accept the Staff Analysis, I’ll discuss other options with our attorney on this one.
Thanks, TB
 
 
 
 
 
Truly Burton
Executive Vice President                                                 
Builders Association of South Florida
111 NW 183rd Street, Suite 111
Miami Gardens, FL 33169
Office: 305-556-6300 ex 206  Mobile: 786-877-9046
 
Award-Winning Government Affairs Advocates for the building industry since 1946.
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